
NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

GOLDTRAIN ANNOUNCES CLOSING OF UNITS FOR DEBT PLACEMENT 

TORONTO, June 9, 2011 – GoldTrain Resources Inc. (CNSX: GT) (“GoldTrain” or 
the “Corporation”) is pleased to announce the closing of its previously announced units 
for debt placement at a price of $0.05 per unit (each a “Unit”) (see news release dated 
June 8, 2011).  Each Unit is comprised of one common share (each a “Common 
Share”) and one transferable Common Share purchase warrant (each a “Warrant”).  
Each Warrant entitles the holder to purchase one Common Share for a price of $0.10 
per share at any time within two years from the closing date. The Corporation issued 
7,000,000 Common Shares and 7,000,000 Warrants, in order to settle $350,000 of debt 
owing by GoldTrain to KWG Resources Inc. All securities issued are subject to a four (4) 
month hold period. 
 
Following the closing of the transaction contemplated herein, GoldTrain has a total of 
41,555,948 common shares issued and outstanding. 
 
About GoldTrain Resources Inc. 
 
GoldTrain is exploring for gold and base metals in Canada. For additional information 
about GoldTrain and its mineral properties, please visit GoldTrain’s regulatory filings at 
www.sedar.com or at www.cnsx.ca. 
 
For further information please contact Carl McGill, Chief Executive Officer by phone at 
(416) 278-8406 or by email at cmcgill@boathousecapitalgroup.com, or contact Brian 
Wright, Chief Operating Officer by phone at (705) 967-0216 or by e-mail at 
bgoldwright@aol.com. 

The Canadian National Stock Exchange (CNSX Markets Inc.) has neither approved nor disapproved of the 
contents of this press release. 
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